
                                               

Oxfordshire Association of Cricket Officials (ECB ACO) 
(incorporating Oxfordshire Cricket Umpires & Scorers Association) 

 

Umpire Stage One/Two Courses 

 

Face to Face and Online Courses now available 
 

Face to Face Courses – Tiddington Cricket Club 

Saturdays 5th, 12th 19th March 

 
This will run the Stage One and Stage Two courses consecutively over the three days. 

 

Registration for the courses will be through the ECB ACO web site at: 

 

Stage One - UES1/000446 - https://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/smqgdy 

 

Stage Two - UES2/000398 - https://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/pmqgdk 

 

Costs are £30 for the Stage One course and £10 for the Stage Two if booked at the same time. 

(You will get a discount code once the Stage One is booked to apply to the Stage Two booking) 

(£30 each if booked separately) 

 

Online Courses 
 

Stage One online is a completely self-taught course and can be booked through 

the ECB ACO website at: 

 

https://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/r7qw03 

 

Stage Two online is a blended learning course with 6 tutor led, online sessions and 

some self-learning and homework between sessions. 

 

The Oxfordshire specific course sessions will be held on: 

 Sundays January 30th and February 6th, 13th, 20th and 27th 
You must be available to attend all sessions which will run from 1000 to 1200  

This course can be booked at: 

 

 https://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/jmqhcr 

 

The Online Stage One course is free, the Stage Two costs £30 
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These courses are aimed at those looking to start out on an umpiring career, those who 

may have to fill in as umpires for their clubs during the season and those who are 

established umpires but looking for a refresher and update to their knowledge and 

move forward in umpiring. 

 

There was a major revision of the Laws in 2017 and again in 2019 so if you have not 

been on a course recently this may be for you. 

 

They are a requirement under Cherwell Cricket League regulations for those looking 

to stand regularly for their club as either a panel or club umpire. 

 

The courses do not teach all the Laws but do cover umpiring techniques in fieldcraft 

and match management to help you through those awkward situations 

 

 

 
   

 

 

If you are interested but unsure about booking, please contact royle.ian@talk21.com 

to ask any questions you may have about the courses. 

mailto:royle.ian@talk21.com

